INSTITUTE OF MANAGEMENT SCIENCES, PESHAWAR

January 1, 2018

NOTICE- EXAM ENTRY SLIP

It is notified for the information of all the faculty members and the students
that "Exam Entry Slip” is mandatory for entry in the examinations. Those students
who do not have Exam Entry Slip shall not be allowed to appear in the final term
examinations. The Exam Entry Slip will be available from the STUDENTS’
KIOSK (already.installed at the main entrance lobby).

This shall be treated as most urgent and important.
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